Dear West Monona Foundation,

Thank you so much for granting our classes mini-grant! We were able to get new science
materials for our class thanks to this mini-grant we received! Some of the materials we
got include a magnifying glass kit, an interactive microscope, lifecycle teaching materials,
real bug discovery kit, and science viewers. We are able to use these materials to learn
and discover while playing. These materials built our scientific inquiry skills and got us
excited fo learn science concepts! We have loved using these materials and thank you
again for granting our mini-grant so we were able to purchase these materials!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Brown's Preschool Class



